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This has been an incredibly busy month for our care staff as we welcomed 9 high risk infants into our
homes. Baby Die is undergoing serial casting to correct congenital orthopedic deformities and baby
Meng is currently in the hospital for anal atresia surgery. Little boys Bo and Cheng are doing well at
home, but we believe Bo may have some very serious brain damage.

We also said goodbye to 8 precious little ones. Of the babies who passed away, 4 (Lei, Bing, Yu and
Qiao) were new arrivals who were unable to withstand the effects of abandonment in the harsh winter
climate of northern China. Baby Guo was accepted for hospice care and only lived a few hours after he
arrived. Although these babies did not have much time with us we are still grateful for the opportunity
to have loved and comforted them in their last hours.

In Loving Memory
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Lei Fei Bing Ping Qiao Guo

We'd like to share with you the incredible progress of Baby
Bing. He arrived in March — very frail, dehydrated and unable to
absorb any nourishment due to severe intestinal defects. He is
now a bouncing, thriving, active little fellow with a huge smile.
We hope there is a family waiting for him soon!

We often highlight the stories of individual children like Bing on Facebook and our blog. If you would
&Y Like like to see our updates in your Facebook feed, you can “like” Little Flower Projects. Just
click the link on the left to visit, “like” us and share our posts with your family and friends.

We are very grateful all who have sent donations recently. Because of your generosity, we are able to
bring comfort and hope to so many small and weak abandoned babies who need our help.
Please continue keep these little ones in your prayers this holiday season!

To learn more about how you can help please visit us on the web: www.littleflowerprojects.ory



http://www.facebook.com/pages/Little-Flower-Projects/230680524654

